
  05-25-10  
   

  

    

IX.   NEW BUSINESS 
 
  
 
 
 

   

Single Gender Classroom Pilot Program at Lawndale 

  

     Diana Ezell/Dr. Terry Harbin 
 

 

Principal Terry Harbin and Assistant Superintendent Diana Ezell will present for 

consideration for approval a proposal for single gender classrooms at Lawndale 

Elementary School.    

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                                 ACTION BY THE BOARD: 

  
 Motion Second Yes No Abstain Absent 

Mr. Clayborne (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

Mrs. Heyer (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

Mr. Nail (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

Mr. Prather (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

Mr. Tucker (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

 

                        
                       PASSED:       Yes  (   )      No  (   ) 

  

Action 


